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Expenditure of Council Priority Funds 

 

Terry Fox Run – Sherwood Park 

 

 

Recommendation 

THAT an expenditure of $4,000.00 from Council Priority Funds as follows: 

 

 Mayor Roxanne Carr   $ 1,000.00 

Councillor Vic Bidzinski  $ 1,000.00 

 Councillor Paul Smith   $ 1,000.00 

 Councillor Brian Botterill  $ 1,000.00 

 

for the purpose of providing funds to Terry Fox Run for Cancer Research for costs associated 

with executing the run in Sherwood Park, be approved. 

 

 

Enclosure 

1 Terry Fox Run Priority Fund Application  
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Vendor: 42249 

 

 


